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High School One-Act Play Festival 2023
Background: The High School One-Act Play festival was first developed in June of 2013. Staff will
review the history of the program and provide a detailed explanation of the work required to produce
the High School One-Act Play Festival in 2023

Receive an update from the Interim Executive Director regarding past events and suggested net
steps for 2023.
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